
 

 
 

WEST END CLINIC 
PATIENT PARTICIPATION GROUP 

 
Would you like to become a member of our Patient Participation Group. 
 

This is a group of patients who meet once every three months and discuss a wide variety of 
topics that relate to the practice (see the Minutes of the previous meetings on the website 
www.westendclinic.org.uk) 
 
The chairman of the group attends Patient Participation Groups in Doncaster and reports 
back on new initiatives that are coming in.     
 
If you think that you could bring something to the table within these meetings why not apply 
and come along to the next meeting.   
 
Please complete this form on line and email it to donccg.westendclinic@nhs.net  or it can be 
handed into the surgery at the reception desk and the practice manager will contact you with 
the date of the next meeting.  
 

Name D.O.B. Email address 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

 
 
I hereby agree for information to be sent to me by email  
 
 
 
Signed ………………………………………………………..   Dated …………………………….. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


